
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

 

 

Community Alert 
Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 

024th District (Rogers Park) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
About This Crime 
On November 10, 2016, at approximately 8:05 a.m., a seven year old male victim was 
waiting on the corner of Whipple St. and Arthur Ave.  An unknown driver of a red 
colored vehicle rolled down his window and attempted to lure the child into his vehicle.  
The victim fled in fear for his safety and alerted a parent who called 911.  The offender 
fled in an unknown direction. 
 
 
About the Offender 

• Male white or white Hispanic, age unknown, about 5'7 to 5'11, 150 to 190 lbs., 
with brown eyes, black hair, olive complexion, a stubble beard wearing glasses 
and a light blue shirt.  Spoke with an unknown accent. 

 
 
About the Offender's Vehicle 

• A red-colored minivan or SUV with rear liftgate and cracked front bumper. 
Unknown year, make or model. 

  
 
What You Can Do 
 . Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
 . Walk in pairs 
 . Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  

     . Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 
 

 
  
 

 
If you have any information about this incident, 

Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 
Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 

Reference - RD# HZ-509696 

 

 
HZ509696 
November 10, 2016  

 


